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Stockholm 2007-11-08 

 
P R E S S R E L E A S E  

 

Following yesterday’s suspension of trading in Net Entertainment share 
 
Net Entertainment, a leading supplier of software to the online gaming industry, has grown rapidly 
over the past years with strong profitability. The market for online gaming is growing rapidly and 
consolidation of the industry is ongoing.  
 
In line with other companies in the industry, Net Entertainment is continuously evaluating strategic 
acquisitions. At this moment no concrete negotiations or discussions are ongoing.  
 
Net Entertainment intend to take an active part in the consolidation of the online gaming industry.  
 
 
For more information please contact; 
Pontus Lindwall, Chairman Net Entertainment NE AB; phone +46 708 27 51 55  
Johan Öhman, CEO Net Entertainment NE AB; phone +46 704 86 77 15,  
 
 


